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As one of your constituents, I would like you to attend the next meeting of the All Party Parliamentary Group on Spinal Cord Injury. This is on Wednesday 17th July 2019 at 1pm in Committee Room 4 of the House of Lords.

For people who have a Spinal Cord Injury (SCI), access to a specialist Spinal Cord Injuries Centre and all the services that they can provide is vital, to ensure we can properly manage our condition and remain healthy.

The Spinal Injuries Association is concerned that SCI people are finding it increasingly difficult to access the Spinal Cord Injuries Centres, because of the shortage of beds, the loss of experienced staff, funding problems and a range of other issues.

The All Party Parliamentary Group on Spinal Cord Injury will be discussing this and also talking about cuts in care packages, which is having a huge effect on SCI people and threatens their independence, involvement in family life, the community they live in and ability to work. 

I would be grateful if you could find an hour or so within your busy schedule to support the SCI community, by attending this important meeting and hearing for yourself about the issues people with a SCI are facing and how these issues can be addressed.

